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ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – SATURDAY SORCERER 
 

 

 

 

 

Stewards advise that a sample taken from SATURDAY SORCERER on Tuesday, 2 September 

2014 has disclosed the presence of andarine. 

 

Mr. S. Gower, the Trainer of SATURDAY SORCERER, has been advised of the result of the 

analysis. 

 

An inquiry into the finding by the Analyst will be conducted at a date and time to be 

confirmed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 
13 October 2014 
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